
Nautilus Survey Gauges Views on Mariner Criminalization 
 
The Nautilus Federation is urging members to take part in a special survey put together 
to highlight the continued threat that criminalization presents to the maritime industry. 
Mariners concerned about their rights during incidents at sea are being urged to take 
part in the survey concerning their experiences of fair treatment. 

You can access the survey at www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FairTreat18 

M.E.B.A. is an affiliate of Nautilus which represents international mariners and 
shipping professionals with the objective of spotlighting officer issues such as 
criminalization.  

Sadly, seafarers remain at high risk of being treated as scapegoats after accidents at sea. 
The results of the survey will be used to help look at new ways to support members 
when they face issues by providing access to support and guidance when they need it 
most, wherever they are in the world. 

 
The survey is part of a 
campaign that is also 
promoting awareness 
of the Nautilus 
Federation’s Joint 
Assistance & Support 

Network 
(JASON)  which aims 
to safeguard 
members’ rights to 
fair treatment after 
accidents. 
 
 
 

For more on JASON visit: https://nautilusfederation.org/policy/jason/ 
 
The Nautilus Federation’s website is located at: https://nautilusfederation.org/ 
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